
Development application No: 2020/0552 
Address: 181 Allambie Road, Allambie Heights 
(Extension of Allambie Heights Village / William Charlton Village)

Dear Mr Brownlee

We are 1 day late with our submission because we sent it yesterday and it was returned as 
undelivered. Here it is again.

//

We the undersigned, as Allambie residents, strongly object to the above proposal on Crown 
land.

Just like the recent school extension, this represents yet another cutting, slicing and reduction 
of public recreation space and natural habitats.

Please reject this egregious application.

Norman Monshall & Jean Harris
10 Tamworth Place 
Allambie Hts 

Sent: 21/07/2020 4:24:12 PM
Subject: Development application No: 2020/0552 


